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On November 18, the Theta Pi Chapter was installed at 
Sacred Heart, located in Fairfield, Connecticut. Ninety-six 
women were initiated, including one by her sister-in-law, 
also a Theta, and one by her sister, also a Theta.  

At the installation celebration, Director of Greek Life Laura 
Osborne Arena, Gamma Zeta/Connecticut, spoke about 
the value of the sorority experience and of the Panhellenic 
community at Sacred Heart. Theta joins seven National 
Panhellenic Conference member groups on the campus 
Panhellenic Council.

“It is an incredible honor to be making history at Sacred 
Heart,” said Allison Muccioli, chief external affairs officer. 
“Initiation was the most amazing experience I have ever 
had and something truly special that I share with all  
of my new Theta sisters.” 


